
Dear Members of OLBC,

The Deacons along with Pastor Joe have decided to open the sanctuary up for 11:00 AM
Worship Services on June 7th. Hopefully, this will be an ongoing schedule and other programs
and activities will be added in the coming weeks. To try to stay up with the changing times, the
deacons will be meeting bi-monthly for the next couple of months.

Before the sanctuary is open we wanted to have the cleaning crew sanitize in the area and also
sanitize the two bathrooms on the same level. We ask when you come in that you move to
where you would normally sit and please allow for social distancing with other family groups.
Six feet apart is about every other pew and if we can alternate from one end of the pew to the
other then everyone should have plenty of room. To help you with this, you will find bulletins
on the ends of the pews.

The order of service will be similar to what we are doing during the drive-in service. The words
to the opening and closing songs will be printed in the bulletin.

The Offering plates will be by the doors at the front and back of the church. You will also find
hand sanitizer there and in the bathrooms.

We are doing all that we can to make as many people as comfortable as possible to attend our
services. If you think of something more that we can do or change, please let one of the
deacons know.

No other part of the church is open yet for Children’s Church, Sunday School, or use of the
Fellowship Hall. Use of the Fellowship Hall would involve sanitizing before and after so we are
asking that as of right now that it not be used for Family Reunions and other events during
June-August.

Smiling faces and waves will abound on Sunday, June 7th!

Thank you for your cooperation and willingness to make changes.

Your OLBC Deacons,

Brenda Ferguson
Betty Jo Foley
Lance Frith
Robert Gillispie
Chuck LaBounty
Donna Winebarger


